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Hello Parents and Carers 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

Welcome back to Nursery 
School! We hope you had 
a good break from the 
usual routine. 
 
The children have settled back 
very quickly after such a long 
break and seem refreshed and 
much more grown up! Many 
of them have been keen to 
share their holiday news with 
us. 
 
We have started to plant 
some seeds with the children. 
First to be planted are 
sunflowers!  Let’s hope we get 
some good weather now so 
that they can grow into big, 
healthy plants. 
 
The children are learning to 
count numbers more than 5 
using a Ten Frame and their 
fingers.  
 
 

Our book this week and next is Dear 
Zoo! By Rod Campbell. 
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=
ZqGYWRHOV6E 
The children will be learning new 
animal names and adjectives to 
describe them. 
 
In Phonics we are doing new letter 
sounds and learning their formation : 
‘O’ and ‘C’. 
 
The children are beginning to use 
their phonics knowledge to read short 
words (CVC words: consonant-vowel-
consonant) eg: mat, tap, cat, pip. 
 

Easter Holiday Homework  it has 
been encouraging to see how the 
children have got on with their 
homework.  Thank you to those of 
you who supported your children 
to do this. 
 
 

 
 

Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Notice for Parents 
 
Donations  
We would be grateful if you can donate £1 for extra resources such as 
playdough and cooking ingredients for the next term.  If you can put it in an 
envelope with your child’s name would be helpful.  Thank you. 
 
 
Photographer in school for Individual and Sibling photos 

 on Tuesday 23rd April   
so please bring your child in with neat hair and full school uniform.   
Thank you 
 
Mobile Phones 
When you are coming onto school grounds to collect or deliver children, we 
would kindly ask you to refrain from using your phone.  Thank you. 
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that you 
ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
 
Coats 
Please can you still bring a coat for your child as the weather is changeable 
and this week the wind was still cold.  
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